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Subject: Notice of Obsolescence – LFPSM Series Fuse Holders For 10x38 Midget Style Fuses 
 
Document# LFPCN_PG0095 
          
Date: 02/26/2018  
 
This letter is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers of the discontinuation of 
Littelfuse LFPSM Series Fuse Holders to consolidate our offering. The change will allow us to 
focus our attention and strengthen our inventory position on our legacy LPSM Series Holders 
which are an alternative to the LFPSM Series and significantly more popular with customers. 
This change is effective immediately. Inventory is still available for most LFPSM part numbers 
and will be available for sale until our inventory has been exhausted. Below is a cross-ref table 
to the alternative LPSM series. Please review its datasheet on our website for your 
application’s specific requirements. I apologize for any inconveniences this change may cause. 
 

 
 
 
  

 
If you have any questions, please contact a Littelfuse representative. 
 
Regards, 

 
  

 

 
Jim McGuire 
Asssistant Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
Tel: +1 773-628-0708 
Fax: +1 773-830-1797 
www.littelfuse.com/industrial  
 

Discontinued Part Numbers Alternative Part Numbers 

LFPSM0001Z LPSM0001Z 

LFPSM0002Z LPSM0002Z 

LFPSM0003Z LPSM0003Z 

LFPSM0004Z LPSM0004Z 

LFPSM0001ZXID LPSM0001ZXID 

LFPSM0002ZXID LPSM0002ZXID 

LFPSM0003ZXID LPSM0003ZXID 

LFPSM0004ZXID LPSM0004ZXID 

http://www.littelfuse.com/~/media/electrical/datasheets/fuse-blocks-and-holders/dead-front-fuse-holders/littelfuse_fuse_holder_lpsc_lpsm_datasheet.pdf

